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WHAT’S HAPPENING?
March

April

3           Semester 2 Starts
3           Pancake Breakfast
3           Staff Meeting
4           BTJHAA South Curling Playdowns
6           Hot Lunch - Pizza
11         Hot Lunch - Chicken Fingers
13         No School - Teacher Convention
14         No School - Teacher Convention
17          No School - Family Day
18         Hot Lunch - Pasta
20        Hot Lunch - Thai Chicken Salad
25         Hot Lunch - Wings & Potato Wedges
27         Hot Lunch - Chicken

Exciting things have been happening at WHS! Congratulations
to our Senior High Girls Curling Team who earned bronze
medals at Provincials! This is an incredible accomplishment.
Our Junior High Girls Curling teams also performed very well,
with our Grade 8 team bringing home silver medals. Way to go,
athletes and coaches! 

This week, our Junior High Basketball teams will be competing
in BTJHAA finals and our Senior High Boys team will be
hosting Zones on March 14-15. Good luck to all of our teams.
As basketball season nears its end, badminton season is just
beginning. We look forward to seeing our athletes showcase
their skills at upcoming competitions.

During the month of February, WHS participated in the BTPS
Literacy contest. This included door decorating, guest
readers, an interactive Boggle game in the hallway, and a
Character Dress Up Day. Thanks to everyone for participating.
The Boggle game was so popular, it has now changed to
numeracy games for the month of March!

Special thanks to WOW for their support with raising
awareness and celebrating kindness this month. Haley
engaged classes with a learning activity to help us recognize
that it’s important to always be kind, because we may not
know what someone has going on “under the surface”. The
messages of kindness that have been displayed in the display
case for the last few weeks are heart-warming.

It’s survey time! Parents of students in Grades 7 and 10 will
soon be receiving their random access codes to complete the
Alberta Education Assurance Survey. When this email arrives,
please review this information guide and then complete the
survey to offer your perspective. Your feedback is greatly
appreciated. Thank you for helping to make WHS a great place
to be!

- Mrs. Cook and Mr. Martin

https://www.canva.com/design/DAGhE72Ug1o/swlxuZyYSycizmz40up0kg/view?utm_content=DAGhE72Ug1o&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=uniquelinks&utlId=h69236be2b3


Mrs. Grosky's Grade 8 ELA classes participated in "Reading, 
Give it a Shot" organized by the Oilers Entertainment Group.
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Inspiring Success... Every Way, Every Day.

Coffee Break
Congratulations to all our Curling Teams this year! Both the junior high and
senior high teams had a great season with our junior high girls taking home
the silver at the BTJHAA finals. Our senior girls made it to Provincials and

brought home the bronze!! A special thank you goes out to Mrs. Grosky and
Mr. Dalton for all their hard work and dedication! It definitely takes a village. 

Thanks to Wainwright On Wellness (WOW) for working 
with our students to spread kindness

Our staff hosted a pancake breakfast for all our 
students to start Semester 2! So much fun! 

Our Grade 10 leadership class celebrated #kindness
by taking cupcakes to the Battle River Lodge. 

https://www.instagram.com/wainwright_high/
https://www.facebook.com/Wainwright-High-School-158302267660560/

